
 

Code:  JHFD 

 

STUDENT AUTOMOBILE USE 

 

Parking on school property is a courtesy extended to high school students and others by 

the Board of Education.   

 

The administration will establish rules and regulations for the safety of all persons using 

school lots and for the maximum protection of the vehicles.  However, the district shall 

assume no responsibility for damage to cars or for theft of cars or articles from cars. 

 

Permission to park on school property may be rescinded by the administration for any 

person who does not observe the regulations.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Current practice codified 1975 

 

Adopted:  date of manual adoption 

 

Revised:  September 14, 2016 
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